
Welcome Back Safety Protocol 

 Welcome back to our in-person services!
 Masks and social distancing are optional. Please notify 

the ushers upon arrival if you prefer to be seated in the 
social distance section.

 All surfaces will be professionally disinfected prior to your 
arrival and there will be several stations with masks and 
hand sanitizers throughout the facility.

 All air filters in the facility have been changed for optimal air 
circulation.

 Food and beverage items offered during our 
fellowship time will be prepackaged. Please do not 
bring open food items.

 As the virus is spread primarily airborne, please refrain from 
singing for now during our musical selections. Standing, 
dancing and clapping are however strongly encouraged.

 Offering baskets will be placed in the front and back of the 
sanctuary to minimize manual contact, and you may 
continue to give online if this is your preference.

 We ask that if you are not feeling well that you 
remain at home and plan to attend when you are 
feeling better.


